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The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to 
work toward continued freedom of the road by insur-
ing that motorcyclist’s point of view is presented to 
our legislators and to promote motorcycle safety, 
rider education and public awareness. We are trying 
to alleviate the very real possibility of “Big Brother 
Government”. We encourage all our members to be 
informed registered voters. We write letters to our 
elected officials and stay aware of what is going on 
with motorcycle legislation, and other transportation 
issues. We welcome interested parties to any of our 
activities or to join our organization. 

MAILING ADDRESS 

P.O. BOX 22 
YAPHANK, NY 11980 

Long Island ABATE 

ABATE HOTLINE 

1-888-LIABATE 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 
for any info or to contact any officer 

The thoughts and opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of 
the individual contributors alone and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of the Long Island ABATE board and it’s members. 

Long Island ABATE encourages all members to submit letters, arti-
cles or cartoons they feel may be of interest to fellow members.  
Long Island ABATE supports the rights of ALL motorcyclists.  
Long Island ABATE does not endorse any products or services oth-
er than its own. 

All articles and photo’s within 
the contents of this newslet-
ter and our website are the 
property of … 
 

Long Island ABATE 
 

You may not use them with-
out the express written con-
sent of the newsletter editor, 
webmaster or the associa-
tion board. 
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Hello Everyone, 

 I can’t believe July is here already. I hope all the Dads and Act-

ing Dads had a great Father’s Day. The months seen to be flying 

by, we have had so much going on. We ended May with the 

Ronkonkoma Street Fair, and we started the month of June off 

with Flag pick up at Calverton National Cemetery. From there we 

attended a Fund Raiser at the Warrior Ranch. The following day 

we had a booth set up at the Red Knights Bike Annual Bike Bless-

ing, immediately after that we stopped by and set up at Twisted Cycles Sound off 

Competition at TGI Fridays. We also had a booth set up at the Paws of War Car 

Show. All the events were great. 

  Next up was the Nassau County Traffic Safety Meeting, there we discussed various 

topics about safety and enforcement issues including Seatbelt and DWI enforce-

ment. We were also notified or the upcoming Traffic Safety Symposium in the fall in 

Upstate NY. We discussed Motorcycle Crashes in Nassau, and the numbers were 

down, however the number of crashes in Suffolk County are on the rise. Unfortu-

nately, as I write this there have been over 11 Serious personal injuries of which 8 

were Fatalities and 3 of them were single vehicle crashes. We have Got to be more 

Careful out there, practicing our skills (including braking and Slow maneuvers) along 

with Awareness are key to increasing our survival rate. Yes, some situations are out 

of our control, however if we know there are certain threats to our survival and we 

do nothing about it, we become part of the problem. 

  On June 8th we had a booth set up at the Social Brain’s event, where we gave out 

a lot of our coloring books and bracelets as well as spoke to kids and adults about 

Motorcycle Awareness. The Following day we Had our annual Veterans Apprecia-

tion Run. Although the weather was less than desirable, we had a Great turnout. 

The ride escorts were great, and we all arrived at the Elks Lodge in Southampton 

safely. Once there we attended their Flag Day Ceremony, which was great. After 

the ceremony the Elks fed everyone. It truly was a great event. On June 12th some 

of us attended Mike Osip’s Flag Day Dinner hosted by the Riverhead Polish Hall. 

There were awards given as well as live music, food and raffles. The proceeds from 

the raffles were donated to our Veterans Fund. 

 The following weekend the USA Patriots/ Wounded Warrior Amputee softball team 

came to town. Thursday the team and some supporters got together for a casual 

evening. On Friday the team was at the Police Academy in Brentwood, where the 

had a meet and greet along with a Home Run Derby. Unfortunately, the BBQ was 

canceled and everyone from the team gathered at the Marine Corp League in 

Massapequa for an evening of pizza and socializing. On Saturday morning we gath-

ered at the hotel the team was staying and escorted them to the field in Moriches.  
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Once there we reassembled and escorted the team on the field. There was an 

opening ceremony and then they played a double header. The weather was great 

as were the games. Talk about Inspirational, to watch and interact with these peo-

ple is amazing. If you haven’t been part of this, I highly recommend it. We can’t 

wait to see them all next year. 

 On June 21st we had our Stop the Bleed Class along with Long Island Hog and the 

Elks Lodge in Centereach. Hosted by the Elks Lodge and put on by Stony Brook Uni-

versity Hospital, Pictures an article to follow next month. The rest of the month was 

spent doing booths at various events, spreading awareness and being in the com-

munity, pictures to follow in next month's Newsletter 

 Campout planning is in full swing, we are looking for volunteers to help in the plan-

ning and set up of this great event. Don’t forget there will be a Chili Cook Off and 

Bike Games as well as Live Music. Don’t forget you can also go early for an addi-

tional fee at the park. If you’re interested in helping at this event reach out to Jose-

phine at bandcampgirl64@gmail.com Tickets are $40.00 in advance and $50 at the 

gate. If interested in purchasing tickets, please reach out to a board member or see 

us at a booth or meeting. 

 Our Drivers Education Motorcycle Awareness presentation continue to grow. We 

have a full summer planned already. We will be looking for more presenters come 

the fall. We anticipate more classes than last year. If you would like to make a differ-

ence and get involved, please reach out to me at chrisliabate@gmail.com . 

 As always Long Island ABATE is looking for input and participation from members to 

better the organization as well as volunteers to help us maintain and grow the or-

ganization, while protecting the rights of motorcyclists and trying to keep us safe. If 

you would like to get more involved or have ideas, please reach out to me or any 

Board Member. We would love to have you and or your input. 

Thank You for your continued support. 
 

Ride Safe and Be Well 

 

Chris Beckhans 
President of Long Island ABATE 

chrisliabate@gmail.com / (516) 381-1531 
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www.motorcyclemikeesq.com 
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Article by ...Josephine... 2nd VP Long Island ABATE 

I hope everyone's getting out and enjoying this beautiful weather we've been having! I 

was fortunate enough to be able to get away for a quick weekend up at Lake George 

New York for Americade bike week. It was a quick little weekend getaway. I left Friday 

night May 31th and stayed until Sunday in June 2nd. I drove upstate Friday night late after 

work to meet Margaret AKA Mama Dukes. We stayed a really cool place called Lake 

George Escape Campground in Schroon Valley Warrensburg New York. The campground 

is really cool, it caters to campers, tents, with electric hookups and without, cabins, and 

tiny houses! We stayed in a tiny house.  

Early Saturday morning we were up and out and had a tent set up at Warrensburg Bike 

week 175 East Schroon River Road. There were many vendors set up from places doing oil 

changes, tire changes etc. To people selling t-shirts, lemonade, and veterans set up. We 

were there for the day handing out information from lawn signs, our bracelets, National 

COIR information, our coloring books and crayons were a real hit! We were also explained 

to motorcyclists that were coming how important it is for them to join their local Motorcycle 

Rights Organizations,  and how important it is to add volume to the voice! I noticed with 

talking with a lot of the people that stopped by the table, they really didn't know how im-

portant it is and what these organizations do as far as bikers in the beltway, advanced 

classes and training, And they certainly didn't know about a lot of the legislation infor-

mation that we provide also. They didn't know about the right to repair act, they didn't 

know how important it is to even join the MRF. I found it very fulfilling explaining a lot of this 

information to them and telling them how important it is also to take the motorcycle profil-

ing survey every year. I can only hope that this information that I provided to them they 

seem very interested in will make a difference! A lot of people stopping by where people 

that were down by Lake George out riding around and came across where we were with 

other vendors. I even got to see my friend Cynthia who had moved from Long Island to up-

state New York! It was definitely a great weekend and I hope to do it again next year!  
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Don't Give Up… 
 

Have you ever had plans that have fallen apart at the 

last moment?  You have a taste for something or you 

prepare to do something and…BOOM…something 

stops the plans. 

Christians say, “we plan and God laughs.”  Isn't that the 

truth!!!  Whether you’re a lover, believer, and follower, 

of Jesus Christ, or not, you gotta agree.  We can plan, 

prepare save up, buy parts, get things delivered to us…and whatever it is…

sometimes that time just passes. 

Don’t give up.  Try to do it again.  Keep the supplies and parts and stuff, and do it 

another time.  Stay focused.  The plan will come together.  The Bible has a scripture 

that says, “and we know that all things work together for good for those who love 

God, to those who are called according to His purpose.”   Whatever we do, we 

shouldn't give up.  Stay focused on the goal.  If God is in our plans, we’re good.  

There always hope.  

If you haven't accepted Jesus as your Savior and Lord, I encourage you to do so.  

Not only for eternal life, but also for peace, hope, and love, that you’ll receive now. 

Stay well, ride safe, enjoy the creations around you.  

God bless you all. 

 

With love and Hope, 

Pastor Gerry ” G” 
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1)… To initiate , endorse and sponsor ed-

ucational programs such as rider safety, 

public awareness, legislative and affirma-

tive action and, individual freedoms and 

rights. 

2)… To create and promote a positive 

public image of motorcyclists and motor-

cycle groups and to dispel and disprove 

media hype, unfounded propaganda 

and the “Hollywood” image. 

3)… To encourage goodwill and mutual 

understanding among motorcyclists, law 

enforcement personnel and the general 

public. 

4)… To serve as an information source on 

matters pertaining to current laws, pend-

ing legislation, personal rights, political in-

clinations of elected officials and their 

constituents, and voter awareness. 

5)… To act as a central responsive agen-

cy to devise and coordinate recreation-

al, legislative, educational, and charita-

ble activities 
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Hello Ladies and Gentlemen 
 
 Every month we try to feature a merchant who will provide members with discounts on merchandise or 
services  
Here is a list of merchants who provide Long Island ABATE members and their families with special pric-
ing on products and or services. This month I would like to review with you some of our supporting mer-
chants. 
 

Adult Games (Bingo) 
Holly, A.K.A. Madame’O phone (631) 877-8276 / (631)-974-9140 Email- Mad-
ameo@monaughtybingo.com  Instagram- @madameonaughtybingo 
Facebook- Madame O’s Naughty Bingo $5.00 Discount with Membership Card 
 

Advertising, Signs, Banners, Truck Lettering and T-shirts and Glass Etching 
 
 Wayne Blast Customs, phone (631) 643-3333/ Website- www.wayneblastcustoms.net 118 Lamar St. 
West Babylon. Wayne provides Members with a 10% discount 
 
Audiology (hearing treatment) 
 
H.E.A.R.S. Audiology Phone- (631) 360-4327 
Website- https://hearsny.com Address- 732 Smithtown Bypass, Smithtown, NY 11787 
Email- info@hearsny.com  10% Discount with Membership Card 
 
Animal Hospital, Pet Care 
 
The Animal Center L.I. Phone- (631) 351-0447 website- https://www.animalcenterli.com  
Address- 20 W Hills Road, Huntington Station NY 11746 
Email- info@animalcenterli.com 10% Discount with Membership Card 
 
Automotive Repair and services  
 
Master Muffler phone (631) 345-5500 website- www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com 395 Middle Country Rd. 
Middle Island Joe provides Members with a 15% discount and performs NYS Inspections on cars tucks 
and motorcycles         
Executive Detailing. Phone (516) 406-3468 Website- http://executivedetailinged.com  Email - generalin-
fo@executivdetailed.com  Eric and Danielle provide Members with a 30% discount on mobile detailing 
services on Cars, Trucks, Motorcycles, Boats and Rvs 
Camper rentals 
CDL Rentals. Phone (631) 805-6595 Instagram. www.Instagram.com/CDLRENTALS Email Cdlcamp-
ers@gmail.com Dominick and Caitlyn   give 15% off to Members    
Cutlery and Jewelry 
Keys Cutlery & Keys love Jewelry. Phone (631) 379-1781 (631)379-2565 Website- www.keyscutlery.com  
www.keyslovejewelry.com    @ 2860 Middle Country Rd, Lake Grove, NY 11755. Key and Theresa pro-
vide Members with a 15% on Cutlery and Jewelry  
 

mailto:Madameo@monaughtybingo.com
mailto:Madameo@monaughtybingo.com
http://www.wayneblastcustoms.net
https://hearsny.com
mailto:info@hearsny.com
https://www.animalcenterli.com
mailto:info@animalcenterli.com
http://www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com
http://executivedetailinged.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
http://www.Instagram.com/CDLRENTALS
mailto:Cdlcampers@gmail.com
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Custom Watches 
 

192 Watches   Phone (516) 521-5802 Website- www.192watches.com 
Instagram- @192watches and on Facebook. Present Andrew with Membership Card for Special Discount 
 
Exterminating 
 
Conquer Exterminating Phone- (631) 681-3105 Website- https://conquerexterminating.com  Email- https://
conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html  on Facebook Present Membership Card for 10% Discount on 
services 
 
Food Vendors 
 
Snaporazzo (Hot Dogs and more) Website- https://www.snaporazzo.com 
Email- info@snaporazzo.com  on Instagram and on Facebook  
 

 

Hair and Beauty 
Hair Force One. Phone (631) 467-9800 website www.hairforceoneny.com  1232 Grundy Ave #2 Holbrook 
NY 11741 Vinny provides Members with a 10% discount on goods and services 
Home Improvement 
 
Griff Wolz Phone (631)839-0037 P.O. Box 248, Centereach, NY 11720 
Email- 4672130@gmail.com 
 
Motorcycle parts, service and accessories including apparel.  
Port Jeff Motorcycle store. Phone (631) 476-0722 Website- www.pj-mc.com           Email- Ry-
demc@aol.com   201 Main St. Port Jeff.   Ken provides Members with a 10% discount on most purchases  
First MFG Co. Phone (516) 992-7914 Website- www.firstmfg.com  389 W Sunrise Hwy, Freeport NY 
11520 First Mfg. provides Members with a 30% Discount 
Thunder Bikes. Phone (631) 509-6264 Website- www.thunderbikesli.com  72 Jayne Blvd. Port Jefferson 
station. Ron provides members with a 12% discount on purchases 
Twisted Cycles (888) 539-2408 Website- www.twistedcyclesllc.com 177 Old Medford Ave.(Rt.112)
Patchogue Chris, Debbie and Brian provide members with a 10% discount 
Pet Crematory 
 
Legacy Pet Crematory Phone Suffolk- (631) 800-pets (7387) Nassau- (516) 500-pets (7387) Website- 
www.legacypetcrematory.com Address- 21 Eads St, West Babylon, NY 11704 Email- in-
fo@legacypetny.com  Present Membership Card for Special Pricing 
 
Towing  
Northeast Towing. Phone (631) 474-5355 Address 14 Industrial Rd. 
Port Jefferson Station NY 11776. Website- https://northeasttowingli.com Email-  Northeasttow-
ingli@gmail.com Tommy treats Members like a Motor Club and has the proper equipment to tow Motorcy-
cles safely 

Transportation- (Car service/ Limo/ Airport) 
 
Connections Car Service- Phone (631) 495-2099 Kevin 
Email- limoconnectionkevin@gmail.com 
Present Membership Card for Discount 
  
We at Long Island ABATE are continuously looking for merchants or service providers that are willing to 
provide members with a discount in exchange for exposure to over 1500 members. if you’re interested in 
getting involved please reach out to me at chrisliabate@gmail.com  
Ride safe, be careful and have fun. Chris Beckhans, LI ABATE 

http://www.192watches.com
https://conquerexterminating.com
https://conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html
https://conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html
https://www.snaporazzo.com
mailto:info@snaporazzo.com
https://www.google.com/search?q=hair+force+one&source=hp&ei=CSIeY6G5Otqu0PEPoK2n8AU&iflsig=AJiK0e8AAAAAYx4wGadigku_mDvAWUO4USl5QPFce9pe&gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsSTHNMMkzM2C0UjWosLBMtTCxMDI2TUwyNUhKTLMyqDBKMrYwNTCxTDZPNjS3NE314stIzCxSSMsvSk5VyM9LBQB9JxNu&oq=Hair+for
http://www.hairforceoneny.com
http://www.pj-mc.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
http://www.firstmfg.com
http://www.thunderbikesli.com
http://www.twistedcyclesllc.com
http://www.legacypetcrematory.com
mailto:info@legacypetny.com
mailto:info@legacypetny.com
https://www.google.com/search?q=northeast+towing+and+recovery&ei=6hYeY6eDMbmk5NoPtdOg0AM&gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TLewKEvPSc41YLRSNaiwsEy1MDG0SDJMTU0xNk2ztAIKGZkbmaYlpZmZJBpYmFkYeMnm5ReVZKQmFpcolOSXZ-alKyTmpSgUpSbnl6UWVQIAInManA&oq=Northeast+tow&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6
https://goo.gl/maps/Ao9jEaCtcnFuHm936
https://goo.gl/maps/Ao9jEaCtcnFuHm936
https://northeasttowingli.com
mailto:Northeasttowingli@gmail.com
mailto:Northeasttowingli@gmail.com
mailto:limoconnectionkevin@gmail.com
mailto:chrisliabate@gmail.com


Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 



Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 



Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 

Welcome to the National Council Of In-

formed Riders, commonly referred to as 

National COIR. Due to your current or 

previous membership in Long Island 

ABATE, you are automatically registered 

in National COIR as an added benefit 

from Long Island ABATE. This additional 

membership is absolutely FREE. As a 

member of National COIR you are auto-

matically enrolled in a FREE $3,500 Acci-

dental Death & Dismemberment (AD&D) insurance policy. This coverage is also ab-

solutely FREE, and is in addition to the $4,000 of coverage that you currently receive 

from Long Island ABATE. Therefore, your membership in Long Island ABATE entitles 

you to $7,500 worth of AD&D insurance. 

Our goal at National COIR is to network all motorcyclists across the country so they 

are kept informed about important issues affecting motorcyclists. There are more 

than 50 Motorcycle Rights Organizations (MRO’s) in America. They work hard to pro-

tect our rights as motorcyclists, but their effectiveness is basically limited to their cur-

rent membership. National COIR intends to share their important information to a 

much wider audience so more people are aware of the issues that affect us all. The 

more people that are informed of the issues, the more people that can influence 

legislation when the need arises. There is strength in numbers and National COIR in-

tends on sharing this important information throughout our community nationally. 

Our membership currently includes thousands of members across 43 states, and we 

are continuing to grow each day. 

National COIR entered into a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) with Long Island 

ABATE which prevents us from ever sharing your personal information with anyone. 

Your information is as safe with National COIR as it is with Long Island ABATE. 

You are welcome to invite your family and friends to register for National COIR and 

they will also receive a FREE $3,500 AD&D insurance policy. They can register abso-

lutely FREE at www.nationalcoir.org/register. 

If for any reason you do not want to be a part of National COIR, or receive the FREE 

$3,500 AD&D insurance, simply reply to this email and indicate that you wish to opt 

out of your free membership, and your information will be deleted from National 

COIR. 

We hope that you recognize the importance and strength your membership brings 

to our motorcycle community and allow us to keep you informed.  

To learn more about National COIR, check out our website at 

www.nationalcoir.org. 

If you have any questions, feel free to send an email to Director@Nationalcoir.org 

and well be happy to answer them for you. 

www.nationalcoir.org 

http://www.nationalcoir.org/register
http://www.nationalcoir.org
mailto:Director@Nationalcoir.org
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2010 HD Trike  

35k miles, coil over adj. shocks with 

3"lift  AM,FM,CD player, factory CB, Highway 

pegs. Extra brake/running lights on rear 

trunk,Polyguard protection on rear fenders.  

ASKING 

$22,000  

Call Bob  (631) 513-1589 
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2011 HD XL1200x 48 Sportster 
All stock w/Python pipes  
1,650 miles  
Showroom condition  
$6900.00 
(631) 981-1271 wk#  
Leave message  
 
I bought the bike in 2019 in CT with 299 miles. It sat in 
someone's garage. My long time mechanic checked it all 
out. I've maintained it every year since. I also threw on new 
tires just to be on the safe side and the pipes.  
I'm not original owner. I have a clear title. 
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2012 Harley Davidson 

IRON 883 

 

The bike has saddle 

bags, small dent in 

the tank. 

4150 MILES 

Asking $7000.00 

Located in Hicksville  

Questions call Dyann 

(631) 948-2633 
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2007 Harley Davidson 

Softail Deluxe 

Vance & Hines ex-

haust, Performance 

upgrades. Needs rear 

rim replaced also in-

cludes the new rim. 

Asking $8500.00  

Any Questions call Tim 

@ (631) 948-2633 

Timothy Jochen 

2002 Harley Davidson 

Road King 

50k miles must sell $13,000.00  

Contact Bill at 1-516-236-8027 
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2006 Harley Davidson 

 

CLASSIC 

Electra Glide 

 

 Asking $7000.00 obo  

 

Any Questions call 

Contact Genie 

(937) 760- 9045  
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